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TIMCO Engineering Inc. Nokia Bell Labs 

Nokia, Global Product Compliance Laboratory 

FCC Authorized Telecommunications 600-700 Mountain Avenue 

Certification Body (TCB) Room 5B-108 

Murray Hill, NJ      07974 
 

May  17, 2019 
 

SUBJECT: FCC and TIMCO-TCB/Request for additional info - NOKIA SOLUTIONS AND NETWORKS US LLC –  

FCC ID: VBNAEUA-01 – TIMCO JOB #: 1001UC19 
 

Dear FCC Examiner 

Thank you for your thorough preliminary review of the product Class II Change filing for FCC ID: VBNAEUA-01 TIMCO 

Job # 1001UC18. The Responses to your request for additional information are attached to this letter and changes to 

all exhibits have been uploaded with this letter.   Please also carefully consider the information outlined in the cover 

letter as it clearly identifies the restrictions governing the integration, installation and operation of the product. 

Should there be any questions or procedural issues please feel free to contact me or the filing engineer by email 

and/or phone.  
 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Raymond J. Johnson  

Technical Manager  

FCC Compliance Test Group  

Nokia, Global Product Compliance Laboratory 

Phone: +1 908 679 6220 

email: ray.johnson@alcatel-lucent.com 
 

Primary Administrative Contact  

Raymond J. Johnson  

Technical Manager  

FCC Compliance Test Group  

Nokia, Global Product Compliance Laboratory 

Building 5A-127 

600 Mountain Avenue 

Murray Hill, NJ   07974 

Phone: +1 908 679 6220   

email: ray.johnson@nokia-bell-labs.com 
 

Filing Engineer  

W. Steve Majkowski NCE  

Filing Lead Engineer 

Nokia, Global Product Compliance Laboratory 

Building 5B-103 

600 Mountain Avenue 

Murray Hill, NJ   07974 

Phone +1 908 608 8004  

email: steve.majkowski@nokia-bell-labs.com   

mailto:ray.johnson@alcatel-lucent.com
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Dear Timco Examiner 

 

Thank you for your efforts on behalf of this application.   Per your letter our responses are listed.  

 

 

FCC response on 05/14/2019 

Guidance was provided in April 2016 TCB workshop, slide 6 in particular (see attached). Also publication 634817 has general 

guidance on 731 line entries. 

 

 

Attachment Details: 

April 2016 TCB slides  

 
Nokia Response:  A revised Test report, 731 Form and Cover Letter was uploaded which addressed Carrier 

aggregation.   The Test Report changes were restricted to Paragraph 4.3.1.1 on page 23. 

No other technical changes or data changes were made. 

 
 

Kind Regards 

Steve 

 
 
W. Steve Majkowski NCE 

NOKIA Bell Labs  

Global Product Compliance Laboratory  
email: steve.majkowski@nokia-bell-labs.com 
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